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To submit a 23-page bill and spring it on the public unexpectedly does not speak to 

transparency.  This bill seems to impinge on the rights of lawful gun owners.  It goes 

far beyond the original intention.  Considering the fact that most gun deaths are 

actually suicides it likely would be most effective to deal with mental health problems, 

rather than leaving honest citizens potentially at the mercy of criminals.  Criminals 

never obey the law.   Furthermore, complicating matters with difficult and extensive 

restrictions would be more likely to make the jobs of law enforcement officers more 

difficult, not to mention the courts. 


